
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers’ 
A big ‘thank you’ to all of the parents who are working with us to improve our attendance.  And an 
ever bigger ‘thank you and well done’ to all the children who have been in school everyday this 
term.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As a school we are aiming for above 97% attendance each term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school target is to have attendance above 95% 
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100% 
97 children have been in 

school every day this year 
 

This is 22.3% of the children 
in school 

 

Classes with over 97% attendance this term: 

1 

Current whole school attendance this 
academic year: 

94.3% 



 
 

 

 

Did you know? 
When children attend school they: 

• Can achieve their potential 

• Have better career prospects 

• Learn how to look after themselves and 
be healthy 

• Grow in confidence 

• Keep up with work and homework 

• Make new friends 
 


